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! Uploaded Fall 2013 and Winter 2014 Turkey Talks to homepage.

! Worked with Edgefield to determine who updates and/or how to update the 
Superfund information on our website.  It was determined that the person 
handling those updates has left the NWTF and those duties have not been 
reassigned.  Our contact at Edgefield will update us when he finds out who 
will be updating this information.  

! Updated ATV Raffle Poster on the homepage.

! Updated President’s message on state’s website.

! Revised the Jakes Take Aim Trailer reservation form and schedule to include 
the second trailer (West Unit). 

! Added 2014 Early Bird Expo (Col-Mont Gobblers, January 20-21, 2014), 
15th Annual Valley Outdoors Cabin Fever Expo (Sun Area, February 22-24, 
2014), and Jakes Youth Field Day (August 1-3, 2014) to the Jake Take Aim 
Trailer schedule for the East Unit.  As of January 9, 2014, the West Unit has 
yet to receive a reservation.

! As of January 9, 2014, the Dart Systems have not received any reservations 
for 2014.

! If anyone has website ideas or corrections, please contact Cody Chapman.


